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^ h n Tu r w r
1645 9th St.

Berkeley, CA 94710

Dear John;

We tope thi3 letter fIraJs you well, and we hope you have received many letters supporting the
pre^rvation of Howard Finster's site.

Seymour and I are compiling information and articles for the next newsletter (*8), and would like
to Include an upttete on your efforts to preserve the Flnster site. We would very much appreciate
any telp you can give us, wtetter in tte form of ^iwral inforrration or a small-column length
article (no more than 200 words). Please let us know at your earliest convenience. We would
prefer to have a response by July 1.

We hope your efforts to preserve Finster's site are beiiq rewardeJ. Thank you for your assistance.

Sincerely,

Cynthia Pansing
Assistant Director


